
 STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 
 
 Department of Labor and Training 
 DIVISION OF WORKERS’ COMPENSATION 
 PO Box 20190 
 Cranston, RI  02920-0942 
 T: (401)462-8100   F: (401)462-8105   TDD: (401)462-8006 
 
 
 
 
                  Informational Letter # 2005-05 
                  July 15, 2005   
      
 
 
To: Insurers and Self-Insured Employers 
 
Re: Payments to the Workers’ Compensation Administrative Fund 
 R.I.G.L. Section 28-33-17(c), as amended 
 
 
 
On July 15, 2005 the requirement pursuant to RIGL Section 28-37-13(c), as amended, was 
fulfilled.  On this date the Director of the Department of Labor and Training gave notice 
that the percentage of premium to be assessed for the Workers’ Compensation 
Administrative Fund would remain at 6%. 
 
RIGL Section 28-37-13(c) requires the Director of the Department of Labor and Training to 
certify to the Governor and the General Assembly, on or before July 15, the percentage of 
premium to be assessed for the Workers’ Compensation Administrative Fund account. 
 
Any questions or comments regarding this letter should be directed to the Workers’ 
Compensation Administrative Fund at (401) 462-8100, press 6, and then press 2. 
 
         
 
        Adelita S. Orefice 
        Director 
 
 


